
Monday, April 15, 2024 

Announcements 

Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that you 
must have 160 credits at the end of your Junior year to get 
your Home Lunch Pass. 
 
Attention all students attending prom:  Don’s Closet has 
some prom dresses and suits available for students that are 
in need for the event.  Come by Room 510, Mrs. Payan’s 
room, to set up an appointment to go through the dresses 
and suits. 

For Dons, By Dons is now offering after school peer 
tutoring on Mondays in Room 26 and on Wednesdays in 
Room 504.  We have tutors for all subjects, so stop by if 
you need help! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Book Club Members:  There will be a meeting 
on Tuesday, April 16th, during Lunch, in Room 416.  See 
you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No Games Today! 
 
 
 

Sports 

 
Juniors  

Attention All JUNIORS who received the invitation to the 
Dodgers College Fair and Game Field Trip:  As a RE-
MINDER, your permission slips are due TOMORROW 
and participants will be selected on a “first come, first 
served” basis.  Please line up outside of ROOM 415 ON 
Tuesday, April 16th at BRUNCH to submit your forms.  If 
you are hoping to sit as a group, please have one person 
return all forms together in a packet.  All students in the 
group MUST be in the Quad near the table in case there 
are any questions on the return of the forms.  The first 150 
students to return a COMPLETED form will be allowed 
to go on the trip.  Please return your forms to ROOM 415 
at BRUNCH on Tuesday, April 16th. 
 

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 

 

DONS:  The 2024 Yearbook has been competed and is 
currently being bound by our publisher.  It will be 
delivered soon.  If you haven’t bought your yearbook, you 
still have a chance but time is running out.  We only have 
37 yearbooks left for sale and we are not going to order 
any additional yearbooks this year for any reason.  
Yearbooks can no longer be purchased at the ASB Office 
and can now only be purchased online at 
www.yearbookforever.com.  If you need assistance buying 
your yearbook, please come see Mr. Garcia in Room 513 
during Brunch for help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholarships 

Monday, April 15, 2024  

Yearbook 

Attention Seniors:  The following scholarships are now 
available: 
 
The Alexander Luna Fine Arts Scholarship is due on April 
26th.  The eligibility requirements for this scholarship are: 
 *Planning to pursue a degree in Visual or  
   Performing Arts 
 *Plan to attend a 2 or 4 year college in the fall 
 *Cumulative GPA of 2.5+ 
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office. 
 
The Sierra Vista Positive Growth Scholarship is due on 
April 26th.  The eligibility requirements for this scholarship 
are: 
 *Plan to attend a 2 or 4 year college in the fall 
 *Cumulative GPA of 3.0+ 
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office. 
 

Group D 

has duty this week 


